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Monday Bank Holiday  

Tuesday  

Wednesday Football Skills Year 1 & Year 2 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday  

Friday Dance Club Year 5, 6, 3 & 4 - 3:15-4:15pm 

Last Weeks Attendance Figures-Rec-99.14%, Year 1-98.15%, Year 2-97.78%, Year 3–98.89%,  

Year 4-97.85%,  Year 5-97.78%,  Year 6-96.67%.  Congratulations to Reception this week.   

We had a wonderful time celebrating the Coronation in school and at church on Friday.  Year 3 led us 

in a great recreation of the actual ceremony.  All the relevant guests were present with Mrs Bithell 

leading our prayers. 

Thank you to everyone for joining in with the theme of formal clothes for the day, and the home-made 

crowns, the children looked very smart. We hope that this historical event was made special for 

everyone. 

We took a Year 5 boys, Year 6 boys, and a Year 5 & 6 girls team to the Bolton School football event 

last week, both boys teams got to the quarter finals.  Well done to all those taking part and thank you 

to parents for all the offers of transport. 

As I said in a letter last week we are having a PTA meeting in school from 7:00pm tonight.  Any 

parents are most welcome to attend. 

For tomorrow only we are asking children in Years 1 to Year 5 to come into school in their PE kit.  This 

is to ensure we have no disruption on Wednesday which is when Year 6 will be sitting their SATS 

tests. 

Good luck to all our Year 6 children this week.  I have said early nights are required and we’ve sent 

details regarding whey they can arrive for breakfast club, no bookings are required for this. 

Year 5 had a great trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelter last week, they learned a lot and enjoyed it 

enormously. 

A letter regarding the Anderton Centre residential trip next year for our current Year 2 & Year 3 

children is on the school website. If you would like your child to attend please confirm via Pay360 

before the deadline date. 

Please use the school website www.stsaviourschool.com for any missed letters. Subscribe to receive 

our weekly newsletter by email or download our mobile app, where you can find info about Newsletters, 

messages from school, Calendar Dates, latest news and photos. The app is available from the Google 

Play Store and the App Store, search for School Jotter. Follow us on Facebook & Twitter at 

@stsaviource.  To log into the online payment system click on the following link 

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home 

SPECIAL MENTION 

Well done to the following children who have worked hard last week in school             

Reception-Hettie, Class 1-Bella, Class 2-Pippa,  

Class 3-Ben & The Whole Class, Class 4-Alex, Class 5-Benj, Class 6-Holly & Pippa 
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NEWSLETTER FOR WEEK COMMENCING 

9th May 2023 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

School Closes Friday 26th May 3:15pm – re-opens Monday 12th June 2023 

http://www.stsaviourschool.com/
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